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Sunbeam School

11731 Mt. Overlook Avenue Xt Cleveland, Ohio 44120 Lt
(216)231-0961

June 8§, 2009

Feiton Thomas, Director
Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44114-1271

Dear Mr. Thomas:
It has been another wonderful year of collaboration with the mobile unit at

Sunbeam School. Both students and staff look forward to a visit from the library’s mobile
unit every three weeks. Students choose magazines regularly, as well as books for
pleasure reading and research. Many of our students get new and replacement library
cards each year. And our staff reserve and borrow materials for both teaching and

personal enjoyment,
Linda Sperry and the rest of the van’s staff are always helpful and pleasant. They

locate resources, provide new and replacement library cards, and invite our students to
participate in library programs such as Winter Reading. We are always happy to see them
arrive.

We are grateful for this past year and look forward to another great year. Thank
you for making Sunbeam a regular stop on the mobile unit’s schedule.

Sincerely,

ChledShadtf

Charlene A. Reed-Mundell
Librarian

xc: Janice Ridgeway, Head of Branches and Outreach Services
Linda Sperry, Manager, Mobile Services Department
Melanie Sinks, Principal



